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Re: HB 2004-A

My wife and I own a home in Bend.  That home is currently rented to long-term 
renters with whom we have a very good relationship.  But, I write to voice my very 
strong opposition to HB 2004-A.  My wife and I are politically progressive but 
aspects of this bill would do substantial harm to our rights as property owners.

Gregory Fast
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